
Copy of Government letter No.78118/F2/72/Ad dated 1-73 from the Secretary to 

Government, Agriculture (Forest) Department to the Chief Conservator of Forests, 

Trivandrum. 

 

 

Sub:- Forest land –One acre in Sy, No. 145/1 of Kalkoonthal Village of  

         Udumbanchola taluk for the One lakh housing scheme. 

 

Ref:-  Your Letter D1-46563/72 dated 24-10-1972. 

 

 

        With reference to the letter cited I am to invite you’re a attention to G.O. 

RT. 2266/72/dated 24-10-1972, 

 

                 With reference to the letter cited I am to invite your attention to G.O. RT. 

2266/72/LA & SWD dated 7-12-1972, a copy of which is enclosed for reference. 

  

                                                                                       Yours faithfully, 

                                                                               

                                                                                                   Sd/- 

                                 P K Krishnan Nair, 

                                                                                           Under Secretary, 

                                                                                   For Secretary to Government. 

 

Endt. on D1-46563/72 

 

Chief Conservator of Forests, 

Trivandrum, Dt. 24-3-1973. 

 

Copy with copy of enclosure to the Conservator of Forests Trichur and Divisional 

Forest Officer Kottayam for attention.  

 

    ( C.F.s No. KT. 16856/72)  

 

 

                                                                                                          Sd/- 

                                                                                    For Chief Conservator of Forests. 

 

                                                                                                  Approved for issue 

 

                       Head Draftsman. 


